
3rd Grade Summer Projects 

Dear third grader, 

We are looking forward to having all of you in our classrooms next year. In between your fun 
in the sun this summer, there is a special book we want you to read as well as a math packet.

1. Read: “Judy Moody was in a Mood, Not a Good Mood, A Bad Mood” by Megan McDonald

Assignment: In this book, Judy Moody’s teacher assigns a project 
called a “ME collage.”  You are to draw or cut out pictures and paste 
them on a piece of poster board to create a collage that tells the class 
what makes you, YOU. Use ideas from the list below and any other 
categories you can think of.  The collage should be neat, colorful, 
creative, and include a title. Turn in on the second day of school.  

*family *hobbies *favorite pet
*favorite food *best friend *clubs you belong to
*best and worst things that have ever happened to you

Students will present their collages to the class. 

We cannot wait to see you! Enjoy your summer and Happy Reading! 

2. Math Packet - All rising third graders are required to complete the summer math packet. Most 
received the packet at the end of last school year from their second grade teacher. These are intended to 
help students review concepts taught in second grade. It is suggested they complete one page per week 
through the summer. 




